
From: Bennett Lawson <Bennett.Lawson@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 2:50 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Isaac Troncoso <Isaac.Troncoso@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Red Stars at Wrigley 

  

Director Berlin, 

  

Please be advised that I attended the Chicago Red Stars match at Wrigley Field on June 8, 2024.  I met 

the Mayor for a tour of the field with team ownership, attended a VIP reception for fellow legislators and 

community leaders, and enjoyed the match with a guest.  As I attended in my official capacity, the Cubs 

as sponsors of the event (and venue owner) provided tickets for everything that day. 

  

Please let me know if there's any additional information needed.  Thank you for your assistance. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Bennett R. Lawson 

44th Ward Alderman 

(he/him) 

 

773.525.6034 

44thWard.org 

Sign up for our newsletter here!  

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 

 

https://www.44thward.org/news/newsletter/

